Research@ARHU January 2020 Newsletter



Proposal Writing for Grants & Fellowships



Join us for our first workshop of our new Center for Humanities Research Monthly Workshop Series, Tuesday, Feb. 4th at 12:30pm. This workshop is designed for faculty new to proposal writing as well as experienced faculty looking to enhance their process and approach. RSVP to Amanda Dykema by Fri. 1/31.

Call for Nominations:

Charles Caramello Distinguished Dissertation Award

Deadline February 3 to submit your nominations of recent Ph.D. graduates to ARHU for the 2020 Distinguished Dissertation Award. This \$1,000 award recognizes original work that makes an unusually significant contribution to the discipline. Click here for more information.



Oscar Winner Ruth Carter for Spring Dean's Lecture Series

Get your free tickets for February 25, 5 pm to hear Ruth Carter, award winning costume designer of "Black Panther," discuss how she uses costumes to tell stories about race, culture and politics.

Grant Writer Leave Notice



ARHU grant writer Amanda Dykema will be on parental leave for March, April, and May 2020. More details to come via email. Please feel free to submit proposals early for review!

Recent Faculty Awards

Join us in congratulating the six ARHU faculty recently awarded <u>Faculty-Student Research Awards</u> from The Graduate School and the six ARHU faculty awarded <u>Independent Scholarship</u>, <u>Research and Creativity Awards</u> from the Division of Research!



Call for Submissions: Arts-integrative Research



The Alliance for the Arts in Research Universities (<u>a2ru</u>) issues a call for submissions to its online peer-reviewed collection of interdisciplinary arts projects, <u>Ground</u>

Works, for projects that integrate research and practice in the fine, performing, and applied arts and design with other disciplines. Deadline February 28.

Call for Applications for Fellowship and Seed Grant awards through Whiting Public Engagement Program



Deadline March 6, 2020 to submit your application to be nominated for \$50,000 and \$10,000 awards for public humanities projects. Click here for more information.

UMD Funding Alert January 22, 2020

UMD Limited Submission and Seed Grant Portal

Copyright © 2020 College of Arts and Humanities, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a faculty member or affiliated with the College of Arts and Humanities.

Our mailing address is:

College of Arts and Humanities Maryland Center for Humanities Research 1102 Francis Scott Key Hall College Park, MD 20742-0001

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.